
																May	2018					 	
Fantastic	4’s	Newsletter	

Dear	Parents,	
The	year	has	flown	by,	and	we	feel	so	blessed	to	have	

been	a	part	of	your	child’s	early	learning	years!	Your	children	
have	grown	so	much	socially,	physically	and	academically.	We	
have	loved	watching	the	changes!	Thank	you	for	choosing	
Little	Angel’s	Preschool.	This	will	be	a	very	busy	month.	We	
will	be	celebrating	“Moms”	on	May	9th	at	9:00	am	with	songs,	
muffins,	and	a	secret	project.	If	you	are	unable	to	attend,	
another	significant	adult	is	welcome.		Graduation	is	on	
Thursday,	May	24th,	and	an	all	school	family	picnic	is	on	
Friday,	May	25th!		
	 The	Fruit	of	the	Spirit	is	“Self	Control”	and	it	is	child’s	
choice	on	opening	and	snack	prayers	from	all	the	prayers	we	
have	learned	this	year.	Our	Jolly	Phonics	sounds	in	May	are	“IE,	
EE,	and	OR”	with	the	last	week	being	overall	review.		We	are	
watching	caterpillars	grow,	and	change	into	butterflies	this	
month.	They	will	be	released	with	both	classes	towards	the	
end	of	the	month.	Our	art	appreciation	will	be	about	Picasso.	
The	dramatic	play	area	will	be	a	Flower	Shop,	and	end	with	
“Up,	Up	and	Away”.			
	 Thank	you	for	all	you	have	done	for	us	this	year!	It	has	
been	an	amazing	year.	
The	Fantastic	4’s,	Mrs.	Plescia	&	Mrs.	Clarke	
	 	
Important	Dates:	
Thursday,	May	9:	 	 Muffins	with	Mom,	9:00	am	
Thursday,	May	24:	 	 Graduation,	6pm,	kids	in	class	5:45	
Friday,	May	25:		 	 All	school	family	picnic		


